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123 WOODLAND AVENUE, WESTWOOD NEW JERSEY

April 26, 1960

Dr. Grote Reber
General Delivery
Wailuku, Maui
Hawaii

Dear Dr. Reber:

In reply to your letter of 22 April 1960, we forwarded the result of analysis
of your sample to Green Bank a day or so ago. The age was 2080 + 100 years
before presents I'm sorry I slipped up on sending you an acknowledgment of
the receipt of your sample.

Sincerely yours,

ISOTOPES, INC.

Milton Trautman

Research Scientist
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